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NEWSLETTER
Welcome to all our Nursery and Reception families

Thank you all for the 
incredible support you give 
to the PSA - we simply could 
not do it without your help. 

THE PSA is gearing up for 
its next big fundraiser - the 
annual Summer Family Fun 
evening. 

This year, the Family Fun 
evening is scheduled to take 
place on Friday June 28 from 
5pm-7pm. 

Last year’s event - which 
took place on a very balmy 
summers evening - was a 
huge success, raising more 
than £6,000 which was split 
across both the Infant and 
Junior schools. 

We hope this year’s event 
will be every bit as successful 
and enjoyable for families 
and staff alike. 

Families new to Cheadle 
Catholic are more than 
welcome to attend - in fact, 
we would love it if you could 
come along and join in the 
fun. 

There is something for all 
the family. 

As well as a lip-smacking 
barbecue and well-stocked 
bar, we'll have some sport 
taster sessions, face painting 
and plenty of activities 
to keep younger ones 
entertained. l

EVERYONE at Cheadle 
Catholic PSA would like to 
extend the warmest of welcomes 
to all the children and families 
who will be joining our school in 
September 2019.

Cheadle Catholic PSA is the 
Parent Staff Association - which 
forms a big part of school life. 

Over the years, the PSA has 
raised thousands of pounds, which 
has been spent on equipment 
and resources to enhance our 
children’s education and the 
school’s facilities. 

The list of resources the PSA 
funds is huge. 

In brief, in the Infant School, 
funds have been spent on new 
furniture, iPads for staff for 
planning and photography 
purposes and school trips. Over 
in the Junior School, PSA money 
was used to buy a new state-of-
the-art PA system. 

We raise funds through family-
friendly activities such as our 
annual Christmas Fair and 
Summer Family Fun evenings, as 
well as cake sales and quiz nights. 
We have also recently launched 
a 50/50 Club; where participants 
can support the school and be 
in with the chance of winning a 
monthly cash prize. You’ll find 
more information on how to join 

the 50/50 Club in your Welcome 
Pack. 

We also look to local businesses 
to help us with our efforts and 
earlier this year we received 
£1,500 from John Lewis 
in Cheadle as part of their 
Community Matters scheme. This 
massive sum was used to buy a 
defibrilator and supplementary 
firat aid equipment and training. 

Fundraising aside, getting 
involved in the PSA is a great 
way of bringing staff and parents 
together socially in support of 
the school and to new parents it 
is a great way to get to know the 
school community. 

The PSA would not be able 
to do the work it does without 
the support of our families and 
there are lots of ways you can 
get involved. You can attend our 
meetings, volunteer at events or 
simply come along to events to 
show your support.

We send regular newsletters 
throughout the year to keep youn 
up-to-date and hold meetings each 
half term. We’d love to see you 
there.

To find out more, email PSA 
Chairs Sam Massey and Jack 
Miller on: samanthaannmassey@
gmail.com or jackmiller210281@
hotmail.com l


